To: Cadillac CTS-V Buyers

A number of General Motors’ high performance models come factory
equipped with tires optimized for dry road performance. As a result, the
tread life characteristics of these tires may be reduced to achieve higher
performance levels. You may find tread life of your high performance tires
may be half that of a typical all-season tire, or less. Individual driving
behavior will also impact ultimate wear performance. To prolong the life of
your tires, we recommend tire rotation be conducted at 3,000 mile intervals.

In winter climates where snowfall may be significant, these performance

tires will provide less traction than typical all-season tires. Winter tires are
an available alternative that may greatly enhance winter driving. See your
dealer for details regarding winter tire availability and proper tire selection.

GM has developed and matched specific tires for your vehicle. The original
equipment tires installed on your vehicle, when it was new, were designed
to meet General Motors’ Tire Performance Criteria Specification (TPC
Spec) requirements. If you need replacement tires, GM strongly
recommends that you get tires with the same TPC Spec rating. This way,
your vehicle will continue to have tires that are designed to give the same
performance and vehicle safety, during normal use, as the original tires.

If you choose to replace your vehicle’s tires with those not matching the
original TPC Spec number, in all cases, you must replace all four tires.
Make sure they are the same size, load range, speed rating and
construction type (radial and bias-belted tires) as your vehicle’s original
tires.

Sincerely,

Cadillac Division



